
The Family Shipwreck Challenge Friday 11th 

August 

 
The Shipwreck Challenge is a race with a difference! 

 
 

1 Pico hull, No sails, No mast, No centre board and No rudder 

Teams of 4, 2 of which must be cadets 

The challenge is to navigate your hull around the course set on the day. 

How you choose to do this is up to you, although we do have some rules; 

 
1. The crew will consist of at least four people including two cades, two 

people must always remain on board. The Hull must have all four 

people on board when crossing the finish line. 

2. Crew members must not assist themselves, or receive assistance 

from the shore, or any other vessel, e.g., no towing. 

3. Marine materials must not be used in propulsion or steering. Nor 

should the Hulls be modified. 

4. Paddles are not permitted, although versions of a paddle can be 

created. 

5. No rowlocks or substitutes will be accepted. No form of rowing will be 

permitted. 

6. No type of engine propulsion is allowed; however, Hulls can be 

paddled, pushed, swim-towed, or driven by human mechanical 

power. 

7. Construction of equipment should be safe and use recycled products, 

e.g. no protruding nails, screws or sharp edges, etc. 

8. No physical interference between Hulls will be permitted - offending 

crews may be disqualified. 



9.  Recognised lifejackets or approved buoyancy aids must be worn by 

all competitors - there will be no exception to this rule. The wearing of 

a helmet is strongly recommended 

10. In all matters relating to the Race, the Committee's decision is final. 

 
This is a fun charity event for everyone. 
Enter and enjoy the craic whilst supporting Helping Hand charity 

 
To enter please email manager@rniyc.org 
 

 


